
For Immediate Release – June 17, 2024 

City of Florence is Now Accepting Applications 
for the Second Round Distribution of  

Opioid Recovery Grant Funding 

Media Contacts: 

Kevin Rawlinson, Chief Financial Officer, 843-665-3162 or krawlinson@cityofflorence.com 

FLORENCE, SC – The South Carolina Opioid Recovery Fund Board (SCORF Board) was 

created by the South Carolina Opioid Recovery Act, to administer and distribute funding in 

accordance with the terms of settlement agreements resulting from the In re South Carolina 

Opioid Litigation.  

The City of Florence serves as a participating political subdivision for the South Carolina 
Opioid Recovery Funding to authorize funding requests. Applications are now being 
accepted and the deadline for these requests is 12:00pm on Wednesday, June 26, 2024. 
Applicants can apply online at https://bit.ly/4b6bOZ8  

Applications will be reviewed by City Council at the July 8, 2024, City Council Meeting. 

For details on the criteria and eligibility for this funding, please visit the website for the South 
Carolina Opioid Recovery Fund Board at https://scorf.sc.gov/opioid-recovery-fund-uses.   
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